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to Defer Payroll Taxes
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On August 8, 2020, President Trump signed an executive order directing the 
Secretary of the Treasury to permit employers to defer certain payroll tax 
obligations in order to provide additional economic relief during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  

This payroll tax deferral applies to employee wages paid between September 1st 
and December 31st of 2020 and only for employees who make less than $4,000 
during any bi-weekly pay period.  The $4,000 bi-weekly limit equates to $104,000 
in annual compensation.

The deferral applies to the withholding, deposit, and payment of the employees 
6.2% social security tax.  It does not apply to the employees 1.45% medicare tax.

The order provides that the amounts deferred will not be subject to interest or 
penalties.

This new payroll tax deferral is separate from the CARES Act provision that allows 
for the deferral of the employer’s portion of the payroll tax.  

Also, it is important to note that this is a deferral and not a forgiveness of the 
payroll taxes, so plans must be in place to pay the taxes at a later date.

While the order raises many questions for employers, we expect further guidance 
to be issued by the Department of Treasury relatively soon.  



3

Final Thoughts

If you have any questions or would like to discuss how this 

order or the CARES Act applies to your specific situation, 

please contact our office. 
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About Lewis Hooper Dick, LLC
Lewis, Hooper & Dick, LLC was established in 1955 by Edward Lewis, CPA. Our professionals provide 
value-added and affordable accounting and advisory services to clients throughout the region. Our 
dedicated leadership strives to continually grow our practice by instilling our founding principles 
throughout our organization. The firm’s professionals challenge themselves to introduce new 
and exciting ways to exceed our clients’ personal and professional goals. Our experienced and 
knowledgeable staff continues to be the driving force behind our innovative techniques and ongoing 
success.

The firm’s team of four member/owners and over 20 professionals offers comprehensive accounting, 
consulting, human resources, financial planning, and tax and computer services. Lewis, Hooper & 
Dick, LLC specializes in serving feed yards, municipalities, school districts, government entities and 
construction organizations. We maintain offices in Garden City and Hugoton.
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